To: Chairman Kristey Williams | Local Government - Vice Chair Jack Thimesch,

Karen S. Bailey, CMC, CMCC | Chief Deputy County Clerk | Sedgwick County
P:316-660-9230 | F:316-383-7961 | Karen.Bailey@sedgwick.zov
525 N Main, Ste 211 | Wichita, KS 67203 | www.sedgwickcounty.org/countyclerk/

| did have conversations with our Legal Department in either 2015 or 2016 when we were reviewing the maps and noting that the
city of Valley Center had annexed into Hillside Cemetery and their opinion was the cemetery boundaries did not change, based on
their organization papers. If you'll need that data, please let me know and I'll have to search for that. Our GIS department has

worked with us the last few years to true up our tax district boundaries and verify correct tax unit layers. We feel that is completed
in this area of the county.

Representative Steve Huebert | District 90 | Sedgwick County | P: 785-296-1754
Topeka State Capitol Building | Steve.Huebert@house.ks.goy

Thank You for allowing me to address the Local Government about a situation of over lapping

cemetery tax district boundaries. The attached map helps explain the issue. HB 2278 fixes this
issue now and in the future.



